Alabama Carlos Izcaray,
Symphony Music Director
Orchestra usie Birecto

July 1, 2024
Dear Colleague,

The Alabama Symphony Orchestra has scheduled national auditions for the positions of Associate
Concertmaster (tenure track), Assistant Concertmaster (tenure track), and Section First
Violin (one-year, possibly tenure track) to be held on September 23, 2024. As a reminder, a
repertoire list is available at http://alsymphony.org/auditions. The auditions will be held at the Alys
Robinson Stephens Performing Arts Center, located at 1200 10" Ave South on the campus of UAB in

downtown Birmingham. Preliminary auditions will be held behind a screen.

Candidates should bring with them to the audition appropriate identification as required for Form i-9,
Employment Eligibility Verification (such as a current US Passport or a Green Card or a Driver’s License
and Social Security Card). A complete list of acceptable identifying documents can be found on page 3
here.

Please submit a one-page resumé (with instrument, email address, and phone number) along with a check
for your $50 refundable audition deposit to the address below no later than August 30. Resumés may be
emailed if you would prefer that to mailing hard copies. After the August 30 deadline, you will be given an
audition time by email. Please white-list asoauditions@gmail.com to ensure that you receive this
information. Your deposit check will be returned to you when you check in, or it will be voided and
shredded if you notify the ASO no later than September |5 of your inability to attend the audition.

Sincerely,

Erica Howard, Audition Coordinator
Alabama Symphony Orchestra

3621 6™ Ave S

Birmingham, AL 35222
asoauditions@gmail.com
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